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MassHealth, the Massachusetts Medicaid program, is sharing timing updates for its expected upcoming 
process to procure organizations to participate as One Care plans effective January 1, 2020.  
 
MassHealth has appreciated the robust engagement of members, advocates, providers, current and 
potential plans, and other interested parties in stakeholder activities over the last several months.  We are 
in the process of reviewing and incorporating feedback from the Request for Information (RFI) on topics 
related to One Care, Senior Care Options (SCO) and Duals Demonstration 2.0 that closed on September 
24th.  We expect to release the procurement for One Care Plans in the next 1-2 months. 
 
Please direct any questions about this announcement to:   

 
Executive Office of Health and Human Services 
Attn: Melissa Morrison 
One Ashburton Place, 11th floor 
Boston, MA 02108 
Email: Melissa.Morrison@state.ma.us 

 
MassHealth will post updates about the One Care procurement process on both COMMBUYS 
(www.commbuys.com) and at www.mass.gov/service-details/information-for-organizations-interested-in-
serving-as-one-care-plans, which is linked from the Duals Demonstration 2.0 (www.mass.gov/duals-
demonstration-20) and One Care (www.mass.gov/one-care) websites under “Information for 
Organizations Interested in Serving as One Care Plans.” 
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